
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Mary Castetter [mailto: ]  
Sent: Monday, January 26, 2015 11:39 AM 
To: Rhoades, Wendy; Wells, Johnnie 
Cc: Summers, Sara S.; Tracy Watson 
Subject: RE: Updated backup for Garza Ranch cases 
 
Thursday, February 26. 2015 
 
Mary Lee Castetter 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Rhoades, Wendy [mailto:Wendy.Rhoades@austintexas.gov]  
Sent: Monday, January 26, 2015 11:38 AM 
To: Mary Castetter; Wells, Johnnie 
Cc: Summers, Sara S.; Tracy Watson 
Subject: RE: Updated backup for Garza Ranch cases 
 
The Garza Ranch zoning cases are scheduled for 2 p.m. on January 29th (items 38 and 39).  Does the 
Neighborhood wish to request postponement of these cases to a subsequent Council meeting date? 
WR 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Mary Castetter [mailto: ]  
Sent: Monday, January 26, 2015 11:35 AM 
To: Rhoades, Wendy; Wells, Johnnie 
Cc: Summers, Sara S.; Tracy Watson 
Subject: RE: Updated backup for Garza Ranch cases 
 
We were told that it was on the docket for January 29th.  When is the item on the City Council docket? 
 
 
Mary Lee Castetter 
Sr. VP of Administration 
 
Texas Association of Builders 
313 E. 12th St., Suite 210 
Austin, Texas  78701 
 
512-476-6346 (phone) 
512-476-6427 (fax) 
 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Rhoades, Wendy [mailto:Wendy.Rhoades@austintexas.gov]  
Sent: Monday, January 26, 2015 11:33 AM 
To: Mary Castetter; Wells, Johnnie 
Cc: Summers, Sara S.; Tracy Watson 

mailto:mary@texasbuilders.org
mailto:Wendy.Rhoades@austintexas.gov
mailto:mary@texasbuilders.org
mailto:Wendy.Rhoades@austintexas.gov
riveraa
Text Box
   
   Item # 38
    & # 39



Subject: RE: Updated backup for Garza Ranch cases 
 
Dear Ms. Castetter, 
Thank you for your email.  Could you please confirm which Council date you are requesting 
postponement of the Garza Ranch cases?  As information, the next two Council meeting dates are 
Thursday, February 12th and Thursday, February 26th.  Once I receive this, I will inform the Applicant of 
the Neighborhood's request. 
 
Thank you, 
Wendy 
512-974-7719 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Mary Castetter [mailto: ]  
Sent: Monday, January 26, 2015 9:43 AM 
To: Rhoades, Wendy; Wells, Johnnie 
Cc: Summers, Sara S.; Tracy Watson 
Subject: RE: Updated backup for Garza Ranch cases 
Importance: High 
 
Dear Ms. Rhoades, 
 
On behalf of the Western Oaks Property Owners Association, we request that the cases C14-2014-0011A 
and C14-2014-0011B - Garza Ranch be postponed for hearing and action before the Austin City Council 
on January 29, 2015.  Please let us know if we should take further action or notice other City of Austin 
staff to have this request considered. 
 
Regards, 
 
Land Development Committee 
Western Oaks Property Owners Association 
 
 
 

mailto:mary@texasbuilders.org



